
GRANT HIGH SCHOOL INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC PROGRAM 
BOOSTERS MINUTES 12/15/20 

  

The Grant High School Instrumental Music Program Boosters meeting was held Tuesday, 
December 15th, 2020 at 6:30 pm. Meeting called to order by Susan Hanson. In attendance: 
Susan Hanson, President; MaryBeth Hernandez, Secretary; Cheryl McClure and Joe Helfer; 
Brian McFadden, GHS Music Director; Leah Starr, Treasurer; Sara Freedman, President-Elect; 
Erica Perez-Igl, Communications, Ana Simantel, Hospitality Helper; Ron Myers, SSOJ Co-chair; 
Julia Coleson, Treasurer Assistant; Pamela Bock 

Minutes: 

The minutes from the last meeting, November 17th, 2020, were approved. They have been 
posted to the website. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Beginning balance - $44,340.85 

Monthly Income – $184.62 

Expenses - $0.00 

Ending Balance – $44,525.47 

Usable Funds - $36,603.21 

Action Item: Brian has some made some purchases. He will forward receipts to Leah. 

Band Director’s Report: 

-Recording of Grantasia has been going well, performance will air on YouTube Thursday at 
7:00pm 

-There will be a slide at the end of Grantasia with a QR code for donations. There is currently a 
problem with the link as it expires one hour after. Kelly McCollum helped with this last year. 
Susan agreed to reach out to Kelly tomorrow to see if she can help with repair this. The 
donations will be divided between band, choir, and dance. 

-80% of students turned in recordings to participate. 

-Discussed possibility of a robocall going out to parents in the Grant community about the 
performance 



-There is now a YouTube channel for Grant performing arts 

-Beginning to think about and plan for trip in Spring of 2022 for WE and JE, Brian is considering 
a return to the LA/Disney trip 

Action Items: 

-Susan will contact Kelly tomorrow 

-Brian will look into possibility of call going out 

 Communications: 

-No updates 

Action Items: 

-Erica will send out a blast reminding families of Grantasia 

Fundraising: 

GoFundMe: No updates 

Coffee: Not discussed 

SSOJ: Not discussed 

Action Item: 

Next Meeting:  All parents are invited to attend the next Booster meeting on Tuesday January 
19th at 6:30pm via Zoom 

Meeting adjourned at 7:01 pm. 

 


